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To the Oregon Judiciary Committee: 

 

I very much appreciate the work that you have done to date on SB 348-1–thank you. 

I am a voter who voted in favor of Measure 114 and hope it is not weakened through 

the new senate bill. Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 

348, must fully implement Measure 114 as Oregon voters supported and passed it. 

Please clarify provisions and smooth implementation, but don't weaken Measure 114 

in any way. I am particularly concerned that a change would not include a robust 

enough check to ensure a permit applicant is not a danger to themselves and others. 

Due to the potential loss of that provision, NEUTRAL on SB 348-1.  

Thank you.  


